Hampden Council on Aging — July 11, 2023

In attendance: Deb Mahoney, Becky Moriarty, Marty Jacque, Cliff Bombard, Cheryl Delviscio, Dee
Vermette and Juanita Perez.

Zoom: Monique Downey, John Flynn, Susanna Haskins

Not attending: Nancy Willoughby

Deb Mahoney called the meeting to order at 9:01 AM.

Meeting minutes for June 2023 Secretary’s Report were read and accepted.
Becky went over the Treasurers Report. Treasurers report accepted.

Becky presented the Directors Report and Outreach Report.

The officers for the coming year were elected and the results are as follows: Deb Mahoney will continue
as the Chair; Dee Vermette will be the Vice-Chair; Marty Jacque will continue are Secretary.

Cliff Bombard gave us the update on the Building Committee.

It was decided that the Senior Center hours of operation will continue to be 9:00AM to 3:00 PM for the
time being.

Becky presented the results of the survey for the Senior Center Building Committee.
Cheryl Delviscio gave an update of the last meeting that she attended for the GSSSI.

There will be no August meeting for the COA Board.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:58AM.

Next Meeting September 12th at 9:00AM unless there is an August meeting needed.
Respectfully submitted for July 11th meeting.

Marty Jacque



